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Nareka Jacques

From: victor lui <
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 9:20 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1 at Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball

    Dear Mayor and 
Councillors,                                                                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                     I am glad to hear there was a motion from a councillor at a 
recent council meeting to convert tennis court #1 at Centennial park to 4 permanent pickleball only courts. I 
am saddened that fellow players and potential players have no dedicated outdoor facilities in Saanich 
Peninsula due to the closures at Wain rd. Due to the popularity of pickleball  being on a continual rise, the 
financial funding from the community for this project, and the fact of Raquet and Paddle sports as being 
among the top activities, for exercise for health benefits , I would without a doubt endorse this proposal and 
am hoping this motion is 
passed.                                                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                            Sincerely,                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                                                     Victor 
Lui                                                                                                                                                                                                  
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